
From: Jerry <bentrimone@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, December 6, 2020 9:14 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
NH Public Utilities Commission, 

 

We are in a crisis, actually, multiple crises. It would be great if we could put the climate 

crisis on hold so we could focus on the pandemic, but it doesn’t work that way. Doing 

nothing about the climate crisis is the most dangerous and expensive option we have. It 

is imperative that we stop kicking the can down the road. The Triennial Energy Efficiency 

Plan is one small step in the right direction, a small investment that will pay significant 

dividends. It will save ratepayers in the long run, cut greenhouse gas emissions and 

create high paying jobs.  

 

In a recent letter to ISO-NE, the governors from every New England state except New 

Hampshire, said a wide gap exists "between our current system and the system we need 

to achieve deep decarbonization."  

 

I implore you to proceed as planned with the Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jerry Beck 

113 Sargent Rd 

Holderness, NH 03245 
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